From:

To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C
Date: 08 October 2021 15:12:43

Dear Planning Inspectorate

I am writing to tell you that I believe the building of Sizewell C to be a bad idea, due to destruction of
local habitat, being so near to the RSPB’s Minsmere, the lack of drinking water, the need for desalination plant,

traffic
noise, disruption to the locality, and the impact on local tourism.
I should know, Hinkley is not far away from where I live and it still isn’t built.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Christa Mardon





